
 

          

 
 

Breakfast and Lunch will be available for pick up during Distance 
Learning! 

Where:  Liberty (front of school by cafeteria) 
Heritage (front loop in student parking lot) 
Freedom High School (staff parking; in front of cafeteria) 
 
When:   Every Monday 6am-8am & 2:30pm-4:30pm 

(Unless it is a holiday, then the day after the holiday) 

 
 One pick up makes it easy: breakfast and lunch for the entire week! 

You can use your student ID card, student ID number, or look up by 
name. 

 ALL students that attend any high school (including GATEWAY, 
County Students, La Paloma and Independence High School) can pick 
up at any of these available school sites! 

You must reapply each school year to the free and reduced lunch 
program, if you haven't done so, please go to this website: 

https://family.titank12.com/ 
Applying for the free and reduced program is important so students receive a healthy breakfast and 
lunch every school day. But did you know there are other benefits to applying to the program? 

***Did you know that each school receives additional funding based on the free and reduced 
applications submitted? 
***You can receive Discounted Services for Internet and PG&E! Check out Comcast’s internet 
essentials program where subscribers can receive monthly high-speed Internet service for 
$9.95/mo and a low cost computer! Also check out PG&E’s CARE program that provides a 
monthly discount on energy bills. 
***Reduced or Waived Fees for Testing & College Applications. AP Testing fee reduced, SAT, 
SAT & ACT testing fee waived, and even college application waivers. 

WEAR A MASK 

  

https://family.titank12.com/

